
TO:         College of Nursing Faculty and Staff 
  
FROM:   Kevin C. Kregel, PhD   
 Executive Vice President and Provost 
  
DATE:    July 15, 2025 
  
RE:     College of Nursing Collegiate Review 
  

University of Iowa policy requires that all colleges and units undergo regular reviews at least every seven 
years (Policy Manual, Part II 28.2). To comply with this policy, a committee was directed to review the 
College of Nursing in March 2025. The committee’s final report, the college’s self-study and factual 
corrections to that report, and the provost’s recommendation letter are now complete and have been 
submitted to College of Nursing administration and the Office of the President. These materials have 
also been posted to the college’s Accreditation & Collegiate Review webpage. 
 
The review commends the College of Nursing for its commitment to research excellence and the 
positive educational impact it has had on the state’s nursing workforce. I want to express my sincere 
appreciation to the dedicated faculty and staff who contribute to those efforts.  
 
I also want to give a special thank you to the self-study and review committees for their hard work to 
make this a successful review.  
 

https://opsmanual.uiowa.edu/community-policies/academic-review-new/collegiate-review
https://nursing.uiowa.edu/about-us/collegiate-review
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